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A cursory review of your documents indicates the use of “short-lived” and “long-lived” when
describing radioactive material, including unsealed alpha material.  Please provide your
definition of these terms.  In addition, please describe all alpha “short-lived” unsealed
material used at your facilities from 1959-2000, and whether any spills were identified in
your historical review of records for this material.  Thank you for your assistance,
 
Penny Lanzisera
Senior HP, US NRC Region I
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